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21st June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers                                                                                                                
 
Visit to Millfield School’s Science Department 

 
Brookside have been offered a wonderful opportunity to visit Millfield School’s Science department on 
Wednesday 28th June to see their ‘Grand Physics Show’. They will be showing a range of amazing 
experiments so this is a fantastic opportunity for us! There is no cost for this trip. 
   
We will be leaving school at approximately 10:00am and returning to school by approximately 1:00pm. 
Children will have their lunch on their return. Please ensure that your child has a packed lunch as we will 
be returning after the school cafeteria has closed.  
 
Please could you ensure that your child has a water bottle for the visit, as well as appropriate footwear as 
we will be walking down to Millfield. Additional arrangements will be made for those children with mobility 
difficulties. Be mindful of the weather on the day and provide a hat or coat if needed. 
 
This should be a lovely opportunity for the children and we are very much looking forward to it. If you have 
any further questions, please contact either Miss Burge or Mr Sansam.  
 

The school retains the following rights: 
To withdraw any pupil at any stage from the above visit if deemed necessary 

• to make changes to the above details subject to conditions  
 
Insurance 
Brookside Academy only provides cover against proven or agreed negligence by the academy and its 
employees. Parents may wish to make their own insurance arrangements for personal accident cover for 
their children. 
 
Medical Needs 
If your child has medical needs affecting him/her during the visit please inform the party leaders, in person 
or in writing, providing details. Should there be any enquiries regarding the day please contact the Academy 
Office. 
 
Should there be any enquiries regarding the day please contact the school and we will do our best to help. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Francesca Burge and Jonathan Sansam  
Year 4 Teachers  


